
Report on actions taken by the Rhode Island Ethics Commission 
in Executive Session held on January 12, 2021: 

 
1. Unanimously voted (6-0) to approve the minutes of the Executive Session held on 

December 8, 2020.  
 

[Reporter’s Note: The vote was as follows:  
 

AYES:  Marisa A. Quinn, Chairperson; Arianne Corrente, Vice 
Chairperson; Kyle P. Palumbo, Secretary; M. Therese Antone; 
Timothy Murphy; and Emili B. Vaziri.] 

 
2. Unanimously voted (6-0) to return to Open Session. 


